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While I understand the need to control behaviors of most incarcerated adults, the 

position that the majority of the corrections employees remain to be abrupt and cruel 

to most all incarcerated individuals. The verbal abuse that individuals endure is 

wrong and only encourages shame and guilt with no encouragement for change for 

the incarcerated individuals. The quality of the food and the cleanliness needs 

improvement to promote health and wellness. Access to mental health lacks as well 

as addiction services.  


